
 

   
        Nick Lynch 

        Planning Policy Manager 

Barnet Council 

2 Bristol Avenue 

London  

NW9 4EW 

 

Nick.Lynch@barnet.gov.uk  

         

        22 November 2022 

Inspector Gareth Wildgoose 

c/o The Planning Inspectorate 

Temple Quay House  

2 The Square  

Bristol BS1 6PN 

 

Dear Mr Wildgoose  

Barnet Local Plan Examination in Public – Main Modifications  

Pursuant to section 20(7C) of the Planning and Compulsory Act 2004 the Council formally 

requests that the Inspectors recommend Main Modifications to the Local Plan on the basis 

that they are necessary to make it sound and legally compliant.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Nick Lynch 

Planning Policy Manager 

 


